
 

 

 
September 8, 2021 
 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
registrar@oeb.ca 
 
via RESS 
 
Dear Ms. Long 
 
Re:  Letter of Direction – 2022 Distribution Rate Application 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0015 
  
 
Elexicon Energy Inc. is pleased to enclose affidavit evidence confirming its compliance with the 
Ontario Energy Board’s September 1, 2021 Letter of Direction in the above noted proceeding. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
Steve Zebrowski 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
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